Dear Dr. Wang,

On behalf of my father, Thai Vo, | would like to personally thank you for the wonderful
care and compassion to have shown my father. Following his stroke in late February,
we were very concerned that he might not ever get full range of motion back in his left
hand. His fine motor skills and dexterity were grossly lacking. Even after months of
physical therapy, the road ahead looked bleak. The outlook from his therapist and
doctor were for us to be patient as it may take a year for him to recover fully.

After just 2-3 sessions of acupuncture with you, he has full range of motion back in his
hand and fingers. He still doesn't have all his strength back yet but that will come.
More significant, has been his attitude - hopeful, optimistic and happy versus the
anxiety and depression we observed before seeing you.

Again, my deepest gratitude and appreciation for your wonderful work.

Respectfully,
Christina Briscoe



